
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
1th March 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

 
Comic Relief – Friday 18th March 2022 

 
 
The School Council and Honeybees Class are organising our Comic Relief fundraising day on Friday 
18th March 2022. 
 
Everyone is invited to wear non-uniform as long as one item of clothing is red.  We ask all pupil to 
donate £1.00. 
 
There will also be a cake sale for Seniors in the food room and Juniors in Falcons Class.  Juniors 
please bring your money in a named envelope.  Cakes are on sale for 50p.  Pupils may only buy one 
cake. 
 
We look forward to lots of fundraising on the day. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
Mrs L Salter 
Headteacher 
 
 
 


